
RESPONSE TO COUNCILLOR QUESTIONS 
ORDINARY MEETING OF COUNCIL   5 APRIL 2017 
 

Presentation of Reports – 8.3 CEO Report 
 
 
Regarding the Williams St Reserve upgrade barriers protecting new plantings: 
1. How long until they will no longer need protecting?     
 
(Cr Tim Baxter) 
 
 
Response 
 
The plants that are currently fenced off at William Street reserve to help their 
establishment will remain like this for the 13 week defects and maintenance period which 
ends around mid-June 2017. 
 
 
Note: this an answer to a councillor question taken on notice in the discussion of a 
specific report listed on the agenda 


